
Editor’s Postscript
The new company publishes its first CSR report soon after its 

founding, carrying on the spirit of its predecessor company, which 
has been attributing importance to dialogue with stakeholders for 
over 60 years.
The evolution of semiconductors is inseparably related to the 

progress of society and global environmental changes. We have 
created this report out of a desire to build a company that foresees 
the expectations of society by regularly communicating with a 
wide range of people, sharing information and promoting dialogue 
in a sincere manner, and flexibly thinking how products should be 
manufactured. We will report the results of our efforts made to 
this end as well as our new trials in the next edition onward. After 
reading this report, readers are invited to kindly give us their valuable 
feedback by replying to the questionnaire.
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